Dr. E. Claude Smith Mills Building Topeka, Kansas

Dear Dr. Smith:

Your very generous invitation to address the Eastern Kansas Osteopathic Society on Thursday, December 12, at 7:00 P.M. has been received.

It is mighty nice of you to ask me but it will be impossible for me to accept as much as I would like to be with you.

You doubtless realize that there are a good many angles that present themselves and you perhaps know them better than anyone else. It is for that reason that I feel perhaps that you had better get someone else.

I will drop by and see you sometime and have a good discussion with you.

With all good wishes, I am,

Sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education and Recreation Varsity Basketball Coach